

State of California

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE SACRAMENTO 95814

TELEPHONE (916) 445-2841

September 9, 1991

Professor Dr. Norbert Szyperski In den Auen 6 D 5064 Roesrath-Forsbach Germany

Dear Professor Szyperski:

On behalf of the people of the State of California, I would like to recognize your unselfish contributions to the establishment of the International Computer Science Institute in Berkeley, California.

The Institute, which is committed to the advancement of basic computer science research through the collaborative efforts of German and American computer scientists, has become an important adjunct to the University of California. Some of the most prestigious members of the Berkeley Computer Science faculty, along with representatives from Germany's top computer manufacturers, are associated with the Institute. In the course of its short existence, the work of the Institute already has won international recognition. The thirty German scientists who have participated in the programs of the Institute in each of the past three years give evidence to the value of this collaboration.

Your vision and efforts encouraged this idea to materialize and will continue to strengthen the research relationship between our countries. On behalf of the University of California, the Regents and those who support this great Institution, I want to express our admiration and send you our best wishes.

Sincerely,

PETE WILSON